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April 22, 2022 APR 22 2022
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
Attn: Mayor Charlie Clarke & Saskatoon City Councilor’s SASKATOON

Letter of Support for the Wellness Centre Imitative

Please accept this letter of support for the extension of the Wellness Centre Initiative.

The Wellness Centre has supported our Saskatoon Community through the coldest months and
provided a safe, welcoming nonjudgmental environment.

My concern is what will happen in our city if the extension isn’t granted. We might end up with
a tent city, an increase in crime and or increase in violent situations.

I am sure you are all receiving several complaints from people wanting the wellness centre out of
the downtown area and moved to our core area. “Out of sight, out of mind” does not promote a
cohesive city.

I hope city council will seriously consider the benefits of the Wellness Centre Initiative.

In Reconciliation,

Shirley Isbister-President
Central Urban Métis Federation Inc.



